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Docket ID No. EPA-HQ-OAR-2005-0475 (Correction)

The attached document contains a correction to comments our client, the 

Vinyl Institute, Inc. (VI), submitted on August 14, 2006, in response to 

the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) proposal to establish Clean 

Air Act residual risk standards for the synthetic organic chemical 

manufacturing industry (SOCMI).  The monitoring data referenced in 

footnote 6 was measured in the state of Kentucky, not Tennessee. 
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